
Hi, 
 
I'm an Oregon voter writing to urge you to vote for HB 4075A, which has broad public support and is in 
line with Oregon's values.  
 
Frankly, continuing to allow wanton killing of wildlife is horrific. And science shows it doesn't work — 
killing coyotes only increases conflict with livestock and encourages the coyotes to reproduce more 
often. 
 
HB 4075A is good for farmers, good for hunters, and good for wildlife. Please vote to support it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
LeeAnn Kriegh 
Author of The Nature of Bend and The Nature of Portland 
www.NatureofBooks.com 
503.381.3542 (cell) 
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